
2018 - 2020 
  

HONOURARY RABBI 

Martin Berman 

905-886-1665 Home 
647-969-1836 Cell 
 
PAST PRESIDENT 

Martin Novak 
 
PRESIDENT 

Charles Berman 
115 Heatherton Way 

Thornhill, L4J 3E7 
416-832-3661 
 
VICE-PRESIDENT  

Sheldon Rose 

905-731-1177 
 
TREASURER 

Jeff Hershorn, C.A 

630 York Hill Blvd. 
Thornhill, L4J 5L9 

416-419-9664 
  
CORRESPONDING 
SECRETARY 

Loren Wiseman 

74 Jonathan Gate 
Thornhill, L4J 5J5 
905-764-6310 Home 
416-409-1345 Cell 
 
SOCIAL  

Phil Pancer 
215 SpringGate Blvd 
Thornhill, L4J 3G3 

416-258-3725 
 
MEMBERSHIP 

Sid Green 
41 Zahavy Dr. 
Thornhill, L4J 7R7 
416-936-6025 
 
WELFARE 

Steve Levant 
56 Loraview Lane 
Aurora, L4G 6N6 
416-270-4919 
 
SGT-AT-ARMS 

Zachary Ruderman 
28 Thorne Lane 

Thornhill, L3T 5K5 
905-886-4245 

  
CEMETERY 
CHAIRPERSONS 

Martin Novak 
1003-1121 Steeles Av 

W Toronto, M2R 3W7 
416-432-7237 
 

Steve Mortfield 
17 Janesville Rd 
Thornhill, L4J 6Z9 
416-557-9948 
 
www.bluestarlodge.com 

 

              Blue Star Lodge Newsletter             
 

May 15, 2021 
 

Due to the Covid-19 protocols that are currently in place at this time, the 

lodge will not be holding any general meetings or Social events until 

further notice.  Please check your emails for future newsletters.  

Let’s hope that everyone will have their second shots by the end of 

September so we can do Breakfasts and Social activities again. 

  
 

WELFARE 
Birthday Wishes 

 

February Howard Berman, Charles Berman, Mark Delson, Neil 

Goldenberg, Dr. Larry Grossman, Selwyn Kanowitz 

 Martin Novak, Jack Reiter (91), Joe Ross (97), Danny 

Rother 

March Stan Ash (91), Howard Biderman, Sheldon Cheskes, Shane 

Citron, Stehen Citron, Jeff Hershorn, Jeffrey A Morrison, Eric 

Nussbaum, Robert Richmond, Terry Schacter 

April Phil Buchwalter, Bryan Gerber, Sid Green, Nicholas Jackson, 

Steve Levant, Ellan Rotman 

May Richard Greenberg, Mark Hartman, Jeffrey Jacobs, Mark 

Lapidus, David Marigold, Loren Wiseman, Harold Wodlinger, 

Henry Zimerman 
    

MEMBERSHIP 
 

Until further notice, as of May 15, 2021, Memberships to the Lodge 

will be placed on hold for a 6 month period.  Those people still 

wanting to join the Lodge will be placed on a waiting list. 
 

The Lodge has decided to waive the dues for 2021-2022.  For 

those members who joined the lodge recently and have prepaid for 

next year, the dues that were paid will be applied towards future 

dues.  Please contact Loren Wiseman if you have any questions 

 

Please welcome into the Lodge, Eric & Estelle Vilensky, Philip & Shelli 

Buchwalter, Arnold &Darlene Shlass, Jeffrey Fine & Barbara Steinberg, 

Lorne & Leonie Eidinger, Mikhail & Luba Gatt and Steven & Cheryl 

Kaminsky. 
 

Full membership rights have been granted to Bros. Sheldon Cheskes, 

Ephry Mudryk, Adam Abramson, Dean Michaels, Arthur Stemerman, 

Howard Biderman and Sam Green. 
 

OLD AND NEW BUSINESS 
 

Dear Members, surviving spouses or their children.  If a member or their 

spouse passes away, please contact the Funeral Home of your choice 

with regards to the burial arrangements. Do not call the Cemetery 

Directors.  They will be contacted by the Funeral Home. 

 

 

Secretary   President 

Loren Wiseman  Charles Berman 
 

 

http://www.bluestarlodge.com/

